
 
 

Dear Students, Dear Colleagues, 

I would like to confirm that Politecnico is ready to answer to the new measures imposed by 

the competent authorities, having defined those activities that cannot be deferred at this 

page. 

As it is well known, all educational and curricular activities are provided at a distance, but I 

would like to reiterate that the research and laboratory activities continue as always, and 

the administrative and technical services of the University are provided. 

Study rooms, libraries and laboratories are open and available as needed. It is possible for 

professors to deliver lessons in the equipped classrooms. 

Revision of projects activities and all thesis activities at bachelor, master and Phd level are 

possible provided that they are performed individually and in compliance with the 

regulations defined to guarantee social distancing and the mandatory use of masks. 

Unfortunately, I have to inform you that the degree session of December will have to be 

organized with the same modalities of the sessions of June and July, in distance mode for 

students. 

I am sure that these new restrictions, although understandable given the current 

emergency situation, force us to choices we would have liked not to make. This is why we 

will continue to monitor the situation carefully to be able to resume some essential 

activities in presence if the situation in our territory should improve. 

I wish you good work. 

Best regards, 

Ferruccio Resta 

Rector of Politecnico di Milano 

https://www.polimi.it/en/landingpages/covid-19/safety/
https://www.polimi.it/en/landingpages/covid-19/safety/

